
Minutes of April Meeting    
Greenlawn Civic Association  

Date:  April 9th, 2017   
Location:  Harborfields Public Library 
 
Officer	Reports:	
President	–	Dick	provided	updates	on	upcoming	meetings,	including	the	announcement	of	SCPD	
Commissioner	Sini’s	community	forum	on	June	26th.	Because	of	the	two	meetings	in	June,	there	will	no	
July	meeting.	
Vice	President	–	no	report	
Secretary	–		Troop	360	Eagle	Scout	fundraiser	Easter	Egg	Hunt	at	Pickle	Park	on	Tuesday,	April	11th	@	
10am;	NYS	Citizen	Preparedness	Training	Program	on	Wednesday,	April	12th	–	more	info	available	on	our	
FB	page	and	the	TOH	site.	Next	month’s	meeting	(5/4)	will	be	preceded	by	Coffee	with	the	Candidates	@	
6:30pm.	All	candidates	for	the	Harborfields	BOE	are	invited	to	join	us	and	introduce	themselves/	chat	
with	the	community.	
Treasurer	–	no	report	
Member-at-Large	–	Live	flower	wreaths	cost	about	$100/piece	for	Memorial	Day	and	Veterans	Day.	Jane	
has	coordinated	with	a	local	Girl	Scout	troop	1734	(Lauren	Elward	and	Lisa	Biggica)	and	the	troop	is	
making	a	wreath	to	keep	and	reuse.		
	
New	Business:	None	
	
Committee	Reports:	

A. Membership	–	We	think	the	credit	card	system	issue	has	been	fixed	for	now	but	because	of	that	we	
are	behind	on	the	entries;	plan	to	have	tables	at	Earth	Day	and	in	town.		

B. Beautification	–	Margaret	and	friends	have	been	busy!	Planting	continues	around	town	and	
Beautification	Committee	will	need	lots	of	help	once	the	hanging	baskets	are	ready	to	go	up.	Please	
reach	out	if	you’re	interested	in	helping.		

C. Earth	Day	-	Event	is	Sunday,	April	23rd,	rain	date	April	30th	1pm-4pm.	
D. Outreach	–	In	preparation	for	Unity	Day,	Outreach	Committee	continues	to	meet	every	other	week.	

Detailed	updates	and	info	can	be	found	on	the	committee’s	FB	group,	please	join!	Search	GCA	
Outreach	on	Facebook.		

E. Events/Fundraising	-	Earth	Day	bags	will	be	sold	at	the	event	and	at	future	meetings,	$15;	Sip	and	
Stroll	April	29th	($15	and	tee	shirt	size)	by	this	Thursday;	LI	Ducks	game	July	16th	@	5pm	$11	
(need	to	have	tickets	by	mid	June);	short	sleeved	tee	fundraiser	coming	up;	Ladies	Night	probably	
July	6th	at	Whale’s	Tale	

F. Traffic	and	Safety	-	Town	put	up	a	sign	by	the	high	school	but	it’s	temporary	(not	a	great	location	
either).	Steve	Stern	has	said	he	will	get	the	money	for	a	speed	sign	on	Broadway	$3800-$5800;	
have	not	had	confirmation	and	still	waiting	to	hear.	Need	to	push,	it’s	election	year	and	might	be	
time	to	put	some	pressure	on	people	and	draw	attention	in	the	newspaper,	etc.	School	district	
should	be	putting	them	in	school	areas	(they	have	the	burden	of	cost).	TOH	pays	a	greater	
percentage	to	the	PD	than	other	towns	but	we	receive	fewer	services.	Still	waiting	to	hear	whether	
traffic	study	took	place	on	Greenlawn	Road.	
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